
Further to the Cautionary Statement published on the 21st of March 2019, the Directors of ZimRe 

Holdings Limited (ZHL) wish to advise its Shareholders and members of the public, that the 

Company, is currently engaged in negotiations that involve a potential transaction at subsidiary 

level, that may have a material impact on the Company’s share price. 

The Directors therefore advise the Shareholders of ZimRe Holdings Limited, and the public, to 

continue to exercise caution and to consult their professional advisors when dealing in the shares of 

the Company.

By order of the Board

Per L Madzinga

Group Company Secretary 

11 April  2019
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